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Lakewood Website: www.lakewoodcivic.org 
 

Like us on Facebook at "Lakewood Civic Association, Baytown Texas" 
 

Lakewood Civic Association 
Annual Meeting 

 

Tuesday, May 13, 2014 -  7:00 PM 

Lakewood Church of Christ 
7701 Bayway (at Honeysuckle) 

 
 

On the Agenda: 
ExxonMobil Expansion and Activities 

 
  

2012 Lakewood Civic Association Officers 
 

Randy Dickey, President (term ending 5/2014)         
Dell Cantrell, VP        

Frank McKay, Treasurer (term ending 5/2014)        
Mary Bagwell, Secretary (term ending 5/2014)         

JoAnn Eve, Deed Restrictions                                 
Bobby Bonds City Liaison                      

Denise Pratt, Boat Club (term ending 5/2014)      
Tim Christensen, Civic Pride                                   

 

Please feel welcome to contact us with any concerns 
 

LAKEWOOD BOAT CLUB NEWS 
It’s Boat Club KEY Renewal Time Again! 
Drop by the Lakewood Civic Association 

General Meeting 
Tuesday, May 13, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. 

At the Lakewood Church of Christ 
 

Keys will be distributed 6-7:00 p.m.  
Bring your old KEY! 

Old key will not work after May 13th meeting 

Lakewood Boat Club dues are $45 per year* 
(*for Lakewood Residents) 

*$5 Discount for returning old key 
You must also be a Lakewood Civic Assoc. Member - $30 
Membership Agreement & Application on www.lakewoodcivic.org 
Text message to Denise Pratt via the website after May 13th if 

you miss the meeting 

Don’t wait  - PLAN AHEAD!!! 

 

Find the following on the 
www.LakewoodCivic.org website: 

• Neighborhood contact information 

• Photos of Lakewood Yards of the Month and Light Up 
Lakewood winners 

• Pool, Boat, and Garden Club updates and photos. 

• Neighborhood history and information 
 

Due to the effort and cost of publication, information 
moved from the paper newsletter to the website. 

 

 
 

Lakewood Pool Update 
233 Greenbriar– Baytown  

Please note - The pool was hit hard by copper thieves and our opening 

dates are subject to the time and expense of these repairs... 
  

May 3rd (Sat) Clean Up day! 
(volunteers needed) 

Pool available for party rental around May 10th 
 

Open weekends starting Memorial Weekend 
May 24th, 25th & 26th 

May 24th - Fundraiser BBQ + Garage Sale, 
Free Swim 

 

Please donate garage sale items!!! 
 

 
 

Lakewood Neighborhood Watch (LNW) is an 
independent, non-profit group organized to help reduce 
crime in Lakewood.  It is sponsored and financed by the 
Lakewood Civic Association.  There are no membership 

fees and all Lakewood residents are members. 
 

LNW operates in cooperation with the Baytown Police 
Crime Prevention Unit, and Officer Stewart Beasley is our 
liaison.  Our goal is to watch out for each other.  If you see 
something suspicious call the Police Dept. (281) 422-8371 

and report what you see. 
We are looking for new members to help keep our 

neighborhood safe. Please contact 
Chet Theiss. 

 



 

LAKEWOOD UPDATE PAGE TWO MAY 2014 
 

2014 District 3 Council Corner 
 

Hello neighbors, I hope you are thawing out from the cold weather and ready for spring and summer time in 
Baytown. We are excited as we prepare to open our newly expanded Pirate’s Bay Water Park this May. Our 

newest attractions include a wave pool, a family tube ride, and a tandem type of ride. 
 

Recently city council conducted a retreat to address long range planning regarding future goals and financial 
outlooks for Baytown. I am pleased to report the future of Baytown is bright and we look to actions needed to 
manage the unprecedented growth we are already experiencing in our community. It is easy to see the retail, 
housing and economic growth throughout our city with the industrial expansions currently taking place. This 
growth will impact our traffic conditions and other city resources over the next few years and we must make 

decisions today to help lessen the negative impact that accompanies growth of this magnitude. 
 

An area I continue to focus on other than infrastructure is the safety of our citizens. I believe it is very important 
for the city to ensure a safe community for us to live, work and play. We continue to work closely with our police 
department to find measures to make Baytown an unpleasant place for criminals and those whose choose to be 

unlawful. 
I recently appointed Mr. Randy Dickey to represent District 3 on our Charter Review Committee to evaluate and 
recommend changes to our city charter in a possible city-wide election in 2015. Thanks Randy for taking on this 

important role! 
 

It is my honor to serve you on Baytown City Council and hope that you contact me with any concerns or ideas 
you may have. I can be contacted anytime at District3@baytown.org. I hope you have a great 2014 and may 

God Bless you and your family. 
 

Brandon Capetillo 
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Lakewood Neighborhood Watch, Inc. 

Lakewood Civic Association, Inc. 

P. O. Box 2078 
Baytown, TX 77522-2078 
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God Bless America. 

 


